
  
 

 

June 4th, 2019 

 

 

Dear Vendor:  

You are invited to participate in the Clintonville Area Chamber of Commerce’s 10th Annual Fall 
Frenzy to be held Saturday, September 21st, 2019 from 10 am-3 pm.  

This family event is located on our closed Main Street in downtown Clintonville. There will be 
crafts, artwork, food, the 'Kidz Zone,' with music, games and inflatables along with our retailers 
selling fun and unique merchandise.  

If you are interested in participating in Fall Frenzy just complete this application and mail it, 
along with your registration fee & the Wisconsin Temporary Event Operator & Seller’s Form, to 
the Chamber of Commerce. 
 
Chamber of Commerce 
1 S. Main Street 
Clintonville, WI 54929 
 
Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to your participation! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Fall Frenzy Committee 
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